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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

      Need a Ride home this New Years Eve? 
Call a Cab-It’s on Woods & Woods 

 
EVANSVILLE, Ind Dec. 27, 2012 - Designating a sober driver has never been easier  
thanks to the Safe Night Cab Ride Program sponsored by Woods & Woods Injury Lawyers. Entering 
it’s 15th year of service, the program provides free cab rides home for those who have been drinking 
or who don’t feel they have a safe way home this New Year’s Eve. 

 
Need a ride? Here’s How 
Safe Night Cab Ride will be available in Evansville and Newburgh, Indiana from 11 p.m. on  
Friday December 31, 2012 through 4 a.m. on Saturday, January 1, 2013. 

 
To request a free cab ride home in Evansville or Newburgh, call Unity Taxi at (812) 421-9999 
and tell then Woods & Woods Injury Lawyers is picking up the tab. Please remember: 

 
 

 


